
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
February 2, 2022 

 

HEARING NOTICE – TIME CHANGE 

 
TO:   Members of the Subcommittee on Health 

 
FROM:  Anna G. Eshoo, Chairwoman 
                         
SUBJECT: Subcommittee Hearing on “FDA User Fee Reauthorization: Ensuring 

Safe and Effective Drugs and Biologics” 

The Subcommittee on Health of the Committee on Energy and Commerce hybrid hearing 
scheduled for Thursday, February 3, 2022, at 10:30 a.m. (EST) has been rescheduled.  The 
hearing will now take place on Thursday, February 3, 2022, at 10 a.m. (EST).  The hearing is 
entitled, “FDA User Fee Reauthorization: Ensuring Safe and Effective Drugs and Biologics.”   

 
Please note: the Committee will recess at 1:30 p.m. (EST) for a classified Member 

briefing on Ukraine. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Meghan Mullon with the Committee staff at 

meghan.mullon@mail.house.gov. 
 
 
 
Currently the U.S. House of Representatives Office Buildings, as well as the U.S. Capitol 
complex, are closed to the public.  Official meetings of the Committee on Energy and 
Commerce, or its subcommittees, are broadcast and available on the Committee’s website: 
www.energycommerce.house.gov. 
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